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Jim Nolan
1805 Pickwick Avenue
Glenview, IL 60026

Re: 1051 Perimeter, Suite 170, Schaumburg IL
Dear Jim:

| am writing this letter to thank you and your company for the outstanding job you did on our new office
at 1051 Perimeter, Suite 170, Schaumburg IL. The finished job is spectacular. During the months of the
project, your company demonstrated diligence and dedication to completing the work in a timely,
professional matter, while maintaining an open line of communication.

| particularly want to highlight the outstanding job done by your Project Manager, Ken Osterman. In our
weekly emails he kept me and my staff up-to-date on all of the work being performed as well as what
was coming next. From the outset, he laid out a specific plan for this project and got the job done right.
At one point | watched him myself cleaning out years of grime from our kitchen sink.

National SIU could not be happier with the work you did and we would not hesitate to refer Woodrow

Development Inc. to other organizations that are in need of your quality services. Please feel free to give
my name as a reference for any prospective clients who wish to speak to me directly about your work.

Sincerely,

National SIU
Bob Kiehn
Director of Investigations
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